
 

Hi, this is Jenny in Dist. 43, a member of Salt and Light Lutheran church. Please call a legislative session in Sept. for the 

police violence restraint bills. Oregon has an opportunity to lead in this area and it’s far past time for reform to save 

innocent black lives.  

Thank you, 

Jenny DuVander 


